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KINGDOM OF GOD 
Peter breaks free 

"Suddenly an angel of the Lord appeared and a light shone in the cell. He 
struck Peter on the side and woke him up. “Quick, get up!” he said, and the 

chains fell off Peter’s wrists. Then the angel said to him, “Put on your 
clothes and sandals.” And Peter did so. “Wrap your cloak around you and 

follow me,” the angel told him.

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we hurtle towards the final few weeks of what has been a fantastic summer term, there's still a 
buzz of excitement and learning in every corner of  school! I have to say that this is mostly due to the 
large amount of food that is in school at the moment.  Part of our Design and Technology curriculum 
is around product design of food items.  The process involves planning, making , tasting and 
improving before making the final product.  All parts of the process are fun, but the tasting always 
goes down particularly well. Watch this space as the children prepare Michelin star standard fruit 
smoothies, samosas etc. I wonder if we have any future Gordon Ramseys or Mary Berrys in the 
school? 

Looking Back at a Busy Term

It feels like only yesterday we were welcoming you back after the Easter break, and what a term it's 
been! We've enjoyed:

● Two Sports Days, both of which were well attended - thank you.  What a brilliant couple of 
mornings  that was! A huge thank you to everyone who helped make them such a success, 
especially Mrs Fletcher and her trusty band of cake makers . 

● From the Reception class trip to Blackpool zoo to Year 5 learning bike and road safety skills 
through Bikeability, each year group has had unique and enriching experiences. 

● It's been wonderful to see so much progress across all subjects. The children have been 
working incredibly hard and their dedication is truly commendable.  It was a huge pleasure to 
give out the first two silver Dojo badges and certificates today at our SHINE assembly.  Earning 
150 Dojos is certainly something to celebrate. 

Our worship theme over the past few weeks has been the New Testament story about the disciples, 
Peter mainly,  and how they managed after  the death and resurrection of Jesus. Jesus gave them a 
‘job’ which was to spread the word of God as wide as possible and begin to build the church. The 
church is less about buildings and more about people coming together who share common beliefs. 

Just a quick reminder that we do have a few places in classes across school.  If you know a friend, 
family member or neighbour who is looking for a school for their child/children please consider 
putting our name forward.   

Warm Regards,

Mrs M Underwood



You can order school uniform 
online

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.u
k/greatmarsden 

Please ensure that all clothing 
and belongings have your child’s 

name in. Thank you

This weeks Medal Winners are:
None  - None - for something good 

Dates for your Diary

10th July Whole School Parents Evening
11th July Y6 Leavers production/talent show 2.30pm  (parents only)
15th July Year 6 Bowling Trip
16th July Year 6 Leavers Party 4.30- 6pm
18th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly at church 9.30-10.30
22nd July 2pm School closes for Summer Break
3rd September 8.45am School re-opens 

Warmer Weather
With the warmer weather hopefully staying a while longer, please ensure 
your child comes to school dressed appropriately. This includes bringing a 
sun hat if needed, applying sunscreen before school, and remembering a 
water bottle.

Change of address
Please ensure the school office has the most up-to-date phone 
numbers and addresses for parents/carers and emergency contacts. 
This information is crucial for the school's records.

Take what you need - Give when you can
The GMSJ food bank receives regular top-ups during the week, and we 
usually stock fresh items on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Due to the 
current warmer temperatures, items may have a shorter shelf life. We 
encourage you to visit the food bank specifically on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays to access the latest supplies. Please take what you need and 
give when you can and remember to be considerate to other people by not 
taking more than is needed.

Don’t forget: There is no crossing 
patrol until further notice. Take 
extra care on roads around 
school and assist other children 
crossing where possible. Thank 
you.

Stay and read for 
Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 is every 
Tuesday from 8.45am - 
9am in the classrooms. 

We Are a Nut-Free School
Our school is completely nut-free. This means no nuts or nut products 
should be brought onto school grounds, including items like Nutella and 
other hazelnut spreads. We have several students and staff with severe 
allergies, and even a tiny amount of a nut product can cause a dangerous 
reaction. Your cooperation keeps everyone safe!

Parents Evening
Remember to book your slot using Arbor for the 
upcoming parents evening on Thursday 10th 
July. Invites to join Arbor were emailed to 
parents last week and reminders were sent on 
dojo.

This weeks Medal Winners are:

Maya - Reception - for independent writing about the ladybird
Rose - Year 1 - for writing about Bernard al by herself
Camilla - Year 1 - for being able to orally explain her mental maths calculation
Evie - Year 4 - for marvellous maths
Aiza - Year 4 - for independent writing about the ladybird
Kacper - Year 4 - for writing about Macavity
Harvey - Year 4 - for writing about Macavity

A Farewell for Mrs. Walsh

Rather than gifts or flowers, Mrs. Walsh 
would be incredibly grateful for a donation 
made on her behalf to New Nepal Society 
Center. This is a charity she has visited 
many times and is very dear to her heart.  
Donations can be handed into the office or 
arranged using details on their website.

If you'd like to say goodbye in person, you 
can find her during the Mini Marsden 
sessions on Tuesday mornings (8:45 AM - 
10:00 AM in the hall) or after Celebration 
worship every Friday.

Sports Day
Thank you to all our parents who were 
able to attend our Sports Days this year.
We managed to raise an amazing £106 
from the sale of the refreshments. Thank 
you for supporting us. 

Beat the Teacher
Our beat the teacher sponsored event 
was very popular with the children this 
year. We raised a huge £585. Thank you 
to everyone who participated and more 
importantly sponsored the children. 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden


Reception's Roaring Good Time at Blackpool Zoo! 
This week, our Reception children had an absolutely amazing 
time on their trip to Blackpool Zoo! They were thrilled to see so 
many incredible animals, including the majestic lions, gigantic 
elephants, playful monkeys, and waddling penguins. A huge 
highlight was definitely enjoying the fantastic sea lion show!



Miss Wintergill's Guided Reading group had been practising the play "The Porridge Pincher" all week. This 
morning they performed their play to the delight of Miss Fenwick's group, who were blown away by their reading 
skills. They used lots of expression and big clear voices, they even added actions to the story! What a fabulous 
lesson we had! Well done to Hamdan, Felicity and Harvey from year 4 and Romie and Charlotte from year 3.
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